TWO MEETINGS WILL DEAL WITH THE INCORPORATION OPTIONS FOR
THE UNINCORPORATED PARTS OF THE SANTA CLARITAL VALLEY

These upcoming forums, to be hosted by Richard Berkson, the
consultant commissioned to do the Initial Feasibility Analysis
(IFA) for LA County will describe the options for the
unincorporated areas of Los Angeles County. The communities
of Castaic, Westridge, Tesoro and Stevenson Ranch will all be
impacted by this. This presentation is meant to be
informational and to introduce the advantages and
disadvantages of either becoming part of the City of Santa
Clarita, incorporating into independent cities, or remaining
unincorporated. If you are interested in learning more, please
attend one of the following meetings:

Monday, June 15th, from 6:30- 8:00 PM
Stevenson Ranch Elementary multi-purpose room
25820 Carroll Lane, Stevenson Ranch 91381

Thursday, June 18th, from 6:30-8:00 PM
Castaic Middle School multi-purpose room located
28900 Hillcrest Parkway, Castaic 91384

These options will be placed on the November ballot for future
consideration, so it is of the utmost importance that anyone
living in these areas learns what this is about.



